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The Kentucky Medical Association strongly supports raising the minimum age to purchase all 
tobacco products, including e-cigarettes, from 18 to 21.  The Association applauds Majority 
Leader McConnell for his leadership in introducing legislation that will accomplish this important 
health care aim.  Such bold action will aid our youth population by reducing smoking and other 
tobacco use rates, improving overall health, and most importantly saving lives.     

The Kentucky Medical Association is a non-profit 501(c)(6) organization that supports physician members 
and their patients with a variety of services. The KMA, established in 1851, represents and supports 
nearly 7,000 physicians, physician residents, and medical students across the Commonwealth of 
Kentucky. Learn more about the KMA and its programs at www.kyma.org. 

 


